
Department of Transfusion Medicine Completes Successful training programme on 

“Development & Modernization of Blood Banking system in the country – 

Development of Manpower” 

The Department of Transfusion Medicine at SCB Medical College and Hospital, Cuttack, 

Odisha is pleased to announce the successful completion of a 15-days training 

programme on modern Blood Banking technology. 

The training was inaugurated by Prof. Dr. Prasenjeet Mohanty (Dean and Principal, SCB 

MCH, Cuttack), Dr. Nilakantha Mishra (Director Blood Safety cum ex officio Director 

Blood Safety), and Dr. C.V.S.N. Rao (Additional Director, Blood Safety), aimed to 

strengthen safe and high-quality blood transfusion practices across Odisha. Prof. Dr. 

Smita Mahapatra, HOD, Transfusion Medicine, delivered the welcome address. 

The program catered to Medical Officers and Lab Technicians from all over Odisha, held 

at the Department of Transfusion Medicine.  The Department remains committed to 

upholding the highest standards in blood safety to ensure the well-being of the people 

of Odisha. 

On behalf of the Department of Transfusion Medicine, Dr. Susmita Behera (Associate 

Professor) expressed gratitude to all stakeholders involved and thanked the participants 

for their contributions to the program's success. Participants expressed their immense 

satisfaction of gaining the valuable learning experiences. 

The Director of Blood Safety and Prof. & HOD, Transfusion Medicine, presented 

completion certificates to the participants, acknowledging their commitment and 

expertise demonstrated throughout the program. 


